
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 

FOR THE NORTHERN DISTRICT OF IOWA 

IN THE MATTER OF 
RELOCATION TO NEW CEDAR RAPIDS COURTHOUSE 

PUBLIC 

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER 

No. 12-AO-0008-P 

The Cedar Rapids Division of the United States District Court for the Northern District 
of Iowa will be closed for court business on Thursday, November 1, 2012 and Friday, 
November 2, 2012. Employees will report on their regular schedule and as required for 
relocation activities. The Sioux City Division will remain open for all court business and 
questions about district court filings may be directed to the Clerk's Office in Sioux City at 
(712) 233-3900. Electronic filing will remain available.

The Cedar Rapids Division will reopen for court business on Monday, November 5,
2012 at their new location of 111 Seventh Avenue, Cedar Rapids, Iowa, 52401. 

The Clerk is directed to post this order on the court's website and to transmit copies of 
this order to the local bar, the United States Attorney, the United States Marshal Service, the 
Clerk of the United States Bankruptcy Court, the Chief Probation Officer and the Federal 
Public Defender. 

IT IS SO ORDERED. 

DATED this� day of ��012. 




